



UPCOMING EVENTS

Weekend of Nov 7 BIG/LITTLE REVEAL

Big/Little Reveal will look a bit different this semester. Since we cannot all meet for reveal, our Bigs will be meeting individually, either in person or virtually, with their Littles.

CHANGES TO OUR OE BOARD



Recruitment Fall 2020

This semester recruitment went virtual! We hosted virtual Q&A sessions and four virtual events.
Our Recruitment Chair, Kira, did an amazing job coming up with fun and interactive activities for our PNMs and Actives!
We are excited to welcome the ten wonderful ladies of the Xi class to the Chapter!

See the following pages with more info about our new sisters!

Kelly



Kelly is a first year
Chemistry major from
Illinois. Kelly's friends
would describe her as
funny, generous, and kind
hearted!

Sarah



Sarah is a second year student studying Data
Science with a concentration in statistics.
Sarah is a huge math nerd!

Kaycee



Kaycee is in her second year studying Cellular and Molecular Neuroscience and Spanish. In her free time, Kaycee enjoys volunteering at homeless shelters and the Matthews House!

Jasmine



Jasmine is a first year transfer student. She is studying Chemical Engineering and hopes to become a cosmetics engineer!

Elizabeth



Elizabeth is a first year studying biology. She loves animals and hopes to go to vet school!

Isha



Isha is a third year student, studying Civil Engineering. Isha is a classical Indian dancer and hopes to learn more styles of dance!

Kyla



Kyla is a first year
Mechanical and
Biomedical Engineering
student from Grand
Junction. Kyla used to do
equestrian vaulting!

Ally



Ally is a second year
Biomedical Sciences and
Spanish double major
from Georgia. A fun fact
about Ally is that she did
ballet for 12 years!

Tabby



Tabby is a first year psychology student from Aurora. Tabby is also a member of Premedica and the Crochet Club!

Rebecca



Rebecca is a third year studying Environmental and Public Health.
Rebecca is also a dancer!
She has been Irish dancing since she was 5.



Hello all! Thank you for tuning into our midsemester newsletter. I'm excited to be taking over the role of Vice President for the Fall 2020 semester. This semester has been very different and we are doing our best to adjust and to continue fostering sisterhood.

Please let me know if you have questions or concerns and be on the lookout for an end of the semester newsletter!

~Michelle

Stay up to date with what's happening with Theta!



alphagimakappatheta.com